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Office of the Registrar

14 September 2011

The Research Director
Industry, Education, Training and Industrial Relations Committee
Parliament House, George Street
Brisbane QLD 4000
Via email: ietir@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

I refer to your letter of 12 August to the Vice-Chancellor relating to the Inquiry into the Education
and Training Legisiation Amendment Bill 2011. The Vice-Chancellor has asked me to respond on
behalf of QUT.

QUT has reviewed the proposed amendments to the Queensland University of Technology Act 1998
contained in the Bill and wishes to raise no issues in regard to those amendments.

Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

Dr Carol Dickenson
University Registrar
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